
Year 2 –   school week beginning 22.04.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break and are feeling refreshed and ready for the summer 
term! This week, we have delved straight into learning and practicing cursive handwriting. The 
children are incredibly proud and excited to be starting this new writing style.  
school. In children’s book bags this week, you will find an example of what our cursive style looks 
like.  Please encourage your child to practice as much as possible at home too.  
Additionally, we are thrilled to have started our new topic in English about The Great Fire of London; 
all children are extremely engaged and loving it!  
 
Next week, Year 2 will be planting their own seeds. Please could children come to school with either 
a small, plastic plant pot or an empty, clean yoghurt pot. We have some in school, but any extras 
would be extremely helpful!  
 
 
This week’s vocabulary:  
 
Upcoming Events 

Friday 25th April – Class photos 

Monday 28th April- Swifts’ Scooter Workshop 

Tuesday 29th April- Swallows’ Scooter Workshop  

Monday 5th May- Bank Holiday  

Thursday 15th May- School Census 

Friday 23rd May- Last day of half term (3:15pm) 

Homework 

Mathletics is set on a Friday, and due in the following week.  

Spellings on EdShed: all, ball, walk, call, talk, always, fall, small, also, bald.  

 

As more children graduate the RWI program for reading and move onto Master Reader we would like 

to include the website for those of you helping your children complete their Accelerated reader quiz 

at home on each book they have read. You can find the website here. 

_________________________________________________ 

Please see below for details on how children can get involved in this year’s Summer Fair, using their 

entrepreneurial skills!  

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend,  

     Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Murphy 

https://login.renaissance.com/12d2c82e-5d71-4f43-b9a3-32d66f06dfcf?state=147aa8d3-ff92-4e9c-ab81-4588e2caf3b8


Calling all artists!  

We are delighted to be taking part in Aldro’s art competition 

again this year.    

If your child would like to take part, they must submit a 

piece of artwork to their class teacher by 28th April 2025.    

An art exhibition and prize giving ceremony will be held at 

Aldro school on 16th May 2025 for the children and family of 

prize winners.  

Please create a picture or sculpture of your favourite 

animal. Any size.  

Please write child’s name, age and year group on the back.    

Artwork cannot be submitted with out this.  

Good luck!  

Mrs Roussel and Miss Bellapaisiotou  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


